
Contact:  Greg Millican  07 3102 7394 / 0400 258938 / greg@telg.com.au
The Engineering Link Group, based in Queensland, is a not-for-profit education 
institution that provides unique experiences for High School students and 
teachers across Australia.

…sincere thanks for 
encouraging and inspiring 
the next generation to 
engage with engineering 
through the spaghetti bridge 
competition. I know our lads 
really appreciated the 
opportunity. See you all 
again next year.”

The competition is a fun and challenging opportunity for students to test their engineering skills and 
experience the planning, creativity, problem solving and team work required for a career in engineering.

Teams are challenged to build the strongest bridge weighing no more than 300 g (including a load plate), 
constructed with only store-bought spaghetti and glue, to span a gap of 35 cm.

Testing Dates:
South Brisbane/Gold Coast: August 8

North Brisbane/Sunshine Coast:  August 10
Brisbane: August 13

North Queensland (Townsville): August 19


